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CONTACT

Visits from family/carers, friends and other significant people should be made when school has
finished or at weekends. However, on “special occasions” these will be facilitated.

Visits should only be for two hours, because we have 5 young people we have to plan for. However,
arrangements can be made for a visit to last longer if needed, especially when people are travelling a
long distance. Generally, all visits should end at 9pm, because we have to help you and all the young
people to settle and prepare for bedtime.

Some Facts about Visiting

* The amount of people who can visit at a time will be decided at one of your meetings or with
your Case Manager/Social Worker.

* Only people with authorised contact can visit you
* Some visits may need to be supervised by staff sitting in the same room.

* Under 18’s must be accompanied by a responsible adult unless agreed by your Social Worker
and SJD Homes.

* Before coming to the main part of the building, visitors will be asked to make sure they are
not taking any restricted items onto the unit.

*  Prior to visits we will ask the visitor to complete SID Homes Covid-19 Screening
* Visitors will have to wear a mask, and sanitise and wash their hands

* Visitors are NOT allowed in residents bedrooms.
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